
	

	

The	following	CAG	resolution	requests	formal	consideration	by	the	indicated	parties	to	conduct	activities	related	to	the	
Gowanus	Canal	Cleanup	with	regard	to	the	concerns	and	interests	of	the	Gowanus	community.	

	
TITLE:	 Fish-Consumption	Warning	Signage	at	the	Gowanus	Superfund	Site	

TO:	 Christos	Tsiamis,	Senior	Project	Manager,	Gowanus	Canal	Project	U.S.	EPA	Region	2	

DATE:	 March	27,	2018	

	

The	Gowanus	CAG	is	hereby	requesting	the	EPA	install	or	cause	to	be	installed	Fish-Consumption	
Warning	Signage	around	the	Gowanus	Superfund	site.	We	ask	that	such	warnings	be	placed	in	
reasonable	likely	fishing	locations	and	at	each	public	access	location	where	people	can	easily	make	
physical	contact	with	the	canal	waters;	and	we	ask	that	there	be	a	minimum	of	12	signs	installed	
along	the	Gowanus	Superfund	site.	We	also	ask	that	such	signage	be	posted	in	English	and	Spanish	
with	clear	universal	graphics.		
	
We	understand	that	this	is	a	reasonable	action	as	such	signage	has	been	installed	in	other	
Superfund	sites	and	provide	one	example	here,	using	simple	two-color	printing	on	a	white	metal	
panel.	We	ask	that	the	text	provide	specific	information	for	the	Gowanus	Superfund	site.		
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
Cc:		
Natalie	Loney,	Community	Involvement	Coordinator,	U.S.	EPA	Region	2		
	


